
HAY  
HEALTH SERVICE REDEVELOPMENT  

Community drop-in 
information sessions
Find out about the Hay Health Service 
Redevelopment at community drop-in 
information sessions this month.
Members of the Redevelopment Project Team will be 
available to show and discuss the concept plan with the 
community. Questions and feedback welcome. 

Tuesday 24 March 2020  
9.30 – 11.30 am 

4.30 – 6 pm 
Outside Hay Newsagency

FOR MORE INFORMATION
MLHD-Feedback@health.nsw.gov.au	 0436 911 753		

www.mlhd.health.nsw.gov.au/about-us/our-building-projects


